Instruction from the Kingdom Seneschal regarding Baronial Polling per Viceroy Stjarna on 4/14/2022:

The Crown has determined that the following needs to take place before a Baronial Polling can commence:
1. The Branch Customary and Financial Policy are both finalized.
1. All officers should have a deputy to their office.
Once this is completed we can inform the Crown that we are ready to start the polling.
Our next council meeting I will begin the process of finalizing the Customary. I will be looking for your Seneschal to work on filling the deputy positions with the current officers. The Exchequer will be directing the Financial Policy review. I will be available for guidance and assistance as needed.

